
Hello.

We had a great turn out for our Family Learning information event. We have taken on board parents 
feedback and are putting on the following courses.

Please note that the ‘English for Parents’ course is for 6 weeks and will continue after the Easter 
Holidays.

We are starting next week with ‘Keeping Your Child Safe Online’ - please call the office by 6.2.24 to 
book on this course and for any of the others – remember the courses are free.

A reminder that Friday 9th February will see a special menu for Chinese New Year. Please order this 
via the MCAS app. Also, on Tuesday 13th February,  children who have hot dinners will have the 
choice of a pancake for dessert.

Have a wonderful weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!



Congratulations goes to 
Hughenden Class this week 
for amazing attendance and 
a congratulations also goes 
to Richmond Class for 
amazing punctuality this 
week. 

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Thursday 1st February - parents able to book 
Parents’ Evening slot
Friday 9th February – Reception and Y6 – 
height and weight measurements
Friday 9th February – Chinese New Year meal 
day – book on MCAS
Tuesday 13th February – pancake day. Hot 
dinners will have the option of a pancake for 
dessert
Wednesday 14th February & Thursday 15th 
February – Parents’ Evenings
Friday 16th February– Last day of the half term.
Monday 26th February– school reopens to 
children 
Friday 16th March – Comic Relief

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 90.2%
Macaulay 87.4%

Lansdowne 92.8%

Richmond 90.4%

Hughenden 93%

Lothair 86.2%
Sheridan 87.8%

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
89.7%

Character muscle of the week
Inclusiveness:
Allowing others to join in and not 
limiting yourself to certain people.  
Include everyone. To be able to play 
and work co-operatively with all.

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

Next week is Safer Internet Day.
You can find out information about how to stay safe 

online on our website: Online Safety – Knighton Mead 
Primary Academy | TMET Leicester MAT (knighton-

tmet.uk)
Don’t forget, we also have a workshop on Wednesday!

Congratulations to all of our 
badge winners this week:

Lansdowne
Einar – Green Badge

https://www.knighton-tmet.uk/parents/online-safety/
https://www.knighton-tmet.uk/parents/online-safety/
https://www.knighton-tmet.uk/parents/online-safety/


Do you want information on 
becoming a secondary teacher? 

Join us online and get all the information you need on Monday 12th February at 5-6pm

Whether you have already applied or thinking of applying, this information event will give you the opportunity to:

• Find out how to apply
• Understand the interview process
• Learn about the one-year course
• Meet the SCITT team 
• Find out what qualifications you will obtain
• Get advice from the SCITT
• Ask any questions

To book please visit: www.bookwhen.com/leicesterscitt 
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